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Installation of fish passage at Chief Joseph and Grand Coulee Dam should be a requirement for 401
certification. Water quality and the beneficial uses of the river have been negatively impacted due
to the lack of anadromous fish upstream of these projects. New technology exists that can
effectively pass salmon across both of these dams, without significantly impacting the current
operations and benefits these dams provide.



